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May 2018 Newsletter 
 

Bloom-Carroll 
Intermediate School 
200 S. Market Street Lithopolis, OH 43136 
www.bloomcarroll.org T: 614-837-4044 
Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal 

Mrs. Jan Sweigart, Secretary 

 

Dear Families, 

As the 2017-2018 school year ends, I would like to say thank 
you to all of our students for doing their best work all year long. 
I am so proud of each one of our students.  Thank you to all of 
our families for their partnership with us. We cannot do our job 
effectively without your support. 

I hope you have a wonderful summer! See you in August! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal 
 

Student of the Month 

BCIS’s Student of the Month for April is Jaiden Sharrow. BCIS’s 
Student of the Month for May is Samuel Petty. Congratulations! I 
would also like to congratulate the following students for making 
good choices and doing their best work every day at school. 

Sarah Murphy    Iva Camp          Jada Nye          Alex Sheaf 

Emily Smith         Jalin Cline          Lillian Heskett    Abbie Kimmins 

Tina Mallory        Kali Raye           Cailin Lehman   Kaitlyn Stonerock 

Owen Starrett    Keaton Zech     Mikaylie Smith    Ryan Armentrout 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 14 

PTO Meeting at BCIS at 6:30 

May 18 

Field Day at BCHS 

May 21 

AR Celebration at Eastside 
Athletics 

May 22 

Good Program for Grade4 

May 22 

Realeyes Program for Grade 3 

May 23 

Wellness Day 

May 24 

Grade 4 Class Picnic at 11:15 

May 24 

Grade 4 Clap-Out at 2:45 

May 24 

Last Day of School for Students 
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Congratulations! I would also like to congratulate the following students for making good choices 
and doing their best work every day at school. (continued from page 1) 

  Adelynn Seymour    Addy Cygan     Amber Hampton       Izzy Vess      Mason Mattei      Chloe Hook 

  Preschool Student of the Month 

  April-Adam Snell             May-Wyatt Barousse 

 

  May Note from the School Nurse 

Just a reminder, if your child has any medications in the nurse’s clinic, they will need picked up by 
May 24, 2018.  Medications not picked up by this date will be disposed of per school district policy.  
Enjoy your summer break! 

Nicole Bigam, RN 

School Nurse 

  Open House-2017-2018 School Year 

Open house at BCIS is on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 from 6:00-7:30.  Open house at BCPS is on 
Tuesday, August 14, 2018 from 5:30-7:00.  We look forward to seeing everyone at our open house. 

Class Lists-2018-2019 School Year 

BCIS and BCPS class lists will post class lists on Friday, August 10, 2018 at 3:00 PM. 

Lost and Found 

All lost and found items will remain in the building until Friday, June 1, 2018. We will donate all 
remaining items after June 1, 2018.  Please encourage your children to check the lost and found if 
they are missing anything. 

Fall Pictures 

Our fall pictures will take place during Meet the Teacher on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 from 5:30-
7:30 in the gym. Picture forms will be available in the office.    

Summer Office Hours 

BCIS office will be open from Tuesday, May 29, 2018 through Tuesday, June 12, 2018 from 8:00-2:30. 
You may also email me at srozeski@bloomcarroll.org. 

May Quote 

“I am somebody.  I was somebody when I came. I’ll be a better somebody when I leave.”                                                                                 
Author Rita Pierson 
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